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Silver class  
  

We have been carrying on with our topic of fairy tales this month. We have looked at Hansel and Gretel and 

Jack and the bean stalk.  

In creativity we made our own gingerbread house. We had to be really careful to make sure we didn’t break the 

biscuit.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In science we learnt about the parts of a plant and what plants need to grow. Then as a class we planted our 

own seed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths we have been looking at repeating patterns and symmetrical patterns. The children were asked to 

either carry on a pattern an adult had made or make their own patter. For some children they are were learning 

that symmetrical means the same on both sides, they were looking at the patterns on a butterfly. 
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In maths we have also been learning about time and exploring clocks. Some 

child have focused on identifying what we do in the day time and the night time. 

Whereas some children have been finding different times on the clock.  

 

 

  

In PE we have been focusing on practising our jumping skills. We used benches and 

small apparatus safely.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  


